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This Week
Bagpipes!: We need to borrow a set of bagpipes to use in this year’s 

Shakespeare production. If you have, or know anyone who has, a set of bagpipes 

that could be loaned to us please get in touch. (Please note they don’t need to be 

in working order!)

Tesco Tokens: We are one of the chosen charities for Tesco’s “blue token” 

scheme at the moment. If you shop at Broadbridge Heath Tesco, please make 

sure you use your tokens to vote for us.

Parents Evening: Don’t forget our Parents Evening on Tuesday 3rd October, 

from 5.30-7.00pm. Details are in the flyer emailed out this week. Vicki Mills 

from Dimensions will have a stall with lots of information about transitioning 

from Child to Adult Services.

Great Bake Off: On Wednesday 4th October we are having our “Great Bake 

Off” event as part of our Harvest celebration. This will raise money for 

International Service Project with Girl Guiding Sussex Central in partnership 

with a local charity The Coco’s Foundation. Please do join us in the Studio at 

2pm, or send in a bake for the event. There will be prizes for Best Class Design, 

Best Class Taste, Best Parent Bake, Best Staff Bake and Star Baker, all 

decided by our Student Council.

App of the Week
It would be lovely if you could 

let us know which Apps you 

really like that you use at 

home.

Please email your suggestions 

to: scandy@qe2school.co.uk

Student Council Awards
Kaiden, Pines - Hot & Cold Colours Painting

Amy, Pines - World Food Plate

Class News from Firs Class
Here are some photos from our Harvest work, a sensory exploration session 

and an intensive interaction session



Class News from Elms Class
Elms have had a lovely few weeks settling in. We are enjoying our morning. We are all enjoying the 

Myths and Legends topic and came up with some lovely stories at Nymans. We have been learning 

about Van Gogh in art and recreated his famous sun flower picture.  We have also been learning how to 

read music. 

Kidtropolis Tickets Raffle
The QEII School PTFA are holding a raffle for a set of 4 tickets, worth almost £100, for the 

Kidtropolis event in London at the ExCel Conference Centre from 23rd-26th October. The tickets 

are £1 each and are available via Sue Kent at school, or can be purchased in person at our Parents 

Evening on Tuesday 3rd October. The draw will be on Tuesday 10th October.

Find out more about the exciting Kidtropolis event, which features lots of children’s favourite shows, 

brands and entertainers, on their website at . www.kidtropolis.co.uk

http://www.kidtropolis.co.uk

	Page 1
	Page 2

